
OXFORD TOWNSHIP NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE CHANGE  

Notice is hereby given to Oxford Township residents, that due to a conflict with the Primary 

election, Oxford township’s August meeting will be re-scheduled.  The regular meeting will 

be held on August 20, 2024 starting at 6:30 pm.  Published in the COUNTY NEWS 

REVIEW, and posted on Oxford township’s website. 

 

Linnea Lentz 

Oxford Clerk 

763-444-8550  

 


